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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

Thank you for this opportunity,

My concern in all of this is that the service to the community is uncertain in the current model of a volunteer
response with integrated stations,

With a growing population and more traffic the ability for volunteers to get to the station in a time critical
manner 1is uncertain

CFA staff can not relay on the appropriate back up of qualified firefighters to safely fight fires

Lives will be lost in time if this is not addressed

A turf war should not be at the cost of public and firefighter safety
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